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THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWN OF COBOURG 

COBOURG HERITAGE 
ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

TO:  Brent Larmer, Municipal Clerk/Manager of Legislative Services 
FROM:  Adriane Miller,  Recording Secretary 
MEETING DATE:  November 4, 2020 
SUBJECT: Notice of Consent and Minor Variance -105 Havelock Street 

 

 
The following Motion was adopted at the November 4, 2020 Cobourg Heritage Advisory 
Committee Meeting: 
 
Moved by Member N. Beatty 
 
WHEREAS the Cobourg Heritage Advisory Committee has reviewed the Consent and 
Minor Variance Application 105 Havelock Street; 
NOW THEREFORE the Cobourg Heritage Advisory Committee hereby advises that it 
has no objection to the application, however the Committee recommends to/advises the 
Owner that:  
 

i) new development shall conform to the policies of the George Street Heritage 
Conservation District Plan and Guidelines for Infill Development in Heritage 
Conservation Districts and be subject to the approval of a Heritage Permit;  

ii) a Certified Heritage Professional (CAHP) or an Architect with significant 
heritage experience  be enlisted for the design of the new dwelling on the 
severed lot; and 

iii) a Cultural Heritage Impact Assessment (CHIA) be prepared by a CAHP prior 
to approval of any new development on the severed lot. 

 
CARRIED 


